PSAI PULITANCE OF NEVALUATION OF NEV

Public Safety Alliance of Nevada

9330 W. Lake Mead Boulevard Las Vegas, Nevada 89134

August 19, 2020

The President
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 2050

RE: Endorsement of Your Re-Election Campaign for President of the United States

Dear Mr. President,

On behalf of the Public Safety Alliance of Nevada (PSAN), representing nearly 100 law enforcement organizations and nearly 10,000 officers throughout Nevada, we are pleased to formally announce our endorsement of your re-election campaign for President of the United States.

Our endorsement recognizes your steadfast and very public support for our men and women on the front lines, especially during this time of unfair and inaccurate opprobrium being directed at our members by so many. We particularly value your directing the Attorney General to aggressively prosecute those who attack our officers; your signing into law the Law Enforcement Mental Health and Wellness Act; your advocacy and signing into law the legislation which permanently authorized funds to support 9/11 first responders and their families; your revitalization of the Project Safe Neighborhoods program to help reduce violent crime; and your unflagging recognition that America's law enforcement officers, just like any other citizens, have Constitutional rights, too.

This Alliance represents the men and women who serve and protect the great state of Nevada. This group covers The vast majority of peace officers in the State of Nevada.

If we can be of any assistance in your campaign, feel free to contact us. The Public Safety Alliance of Nevada is pleased to support your re-election campaign for President, and we are confident of your continued strong support of America's law enforcement community.

Sincerely,

Steve Grammas

LVPPA President & PSAN Representative